
Lebanon, Maine Select Board 
Minutes –Meeting 

Thursday June 22nd, 2017 
 

 
Members Present                                                                                 Others Present 
Chairman Harlow                                                                                 Dana Coull 
Vice-Chairwoman Bragg                                                                     Paul Peace 
Selectman Nadeau                                                                              Tom Cusano 

           Kim Prim        
          Melissa Warren                                                                                                         

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

Pledge of Allegiance 
 
The meeting was opened at 5:15 pm. 
 
The minutes of June 20th, 2017 were reviewed. Chairman Harlow made a motion to approve as 
corrected. Vice Chairwoman Bragg seconded the motion. The vote was taken, the vote carried. 
 
Photo submissions from Deborah Wilson for the MMA contest were reviewed. Chairman Harlow made a 
motion to submit 2 photos into the MMA contest. Vice Chairwoman Bragg seconded the motion. The 
vote was taken, the vote carried.  
 
Chairman Harlow made a motion to send Deborah Wilson to the grant training provided by the MMA. 
Vice Chairwoman Bragg seconded the motion. The vote was taken, the vote carried. 
 
The board heard from Paul’s Riverside Drive In regarding extension of premises to be able to serve 
alcohol outside the building.  Chairman Harlow made a motion to accept the request. Vice Chairwoman 
Bragg seconded the motion. The vote was taken, the vote carried. 
 
The board reviewed of draft document and application permit for the new mass gathering ordinance.  
 
The board heard and answered questions from Dana Coull. 
 
Motion to enter executive session under M.R.S.A ss 405(6)(A) was made by Chairman Harlow. The vote 
was seconded by Chairwoman Bragg. The vote was taken, the vote carried.  
 
The board entered Executive session at 5:55pm.  
 
Chairman Harlow made a motion to exit executive session. Vice Chairwoman Bragg seconded the 
motion. The vote taken, the vote carried. Executive session ended and meeting adjourned at 7:57 pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


